Paula Vandehey_

. From: Kurt Craanen
Sent: Tuesday, May 05, 2015 10:05 AM
To: Paula Vandehey
Subject: FW: Letter from 1107 e calumet st
Paula:

 received this e mail from the owner of 1107 E. Calumet St. regarding the paving of their front yard.
Please put on the next Mun. Services Agenda.

Thanks.

From: anh tran [mailto:anhcaravelle@yahgo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, May 05, 2015 10:00 AM

To: Kurt Craanen
Subject: Letter from 1107 e calumaet st

Hi my name is Christy Vo I own property on 1107 e calumet st. The reasion I right this letter to appleton Clty
because I did the dry way to large 30 by 30 and I would love to keep this dry way beacuse the street to busy I

don't have to back up and easy to see the kids walk form befor and after shool.one or two time I almost hit the
kid so I feel like to be safe to have big dry way .thanks (my contrac phone number is 920 851 8634)
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